
424 W Superior St, Ste 202  |  Duluth, MN 55802 

Ph: 218-726-4721    F: 218-726-4722 

 

490 Concordia Ave  |  St. Paul, MN 55103 

Ph: 651-227-8014   F: 651-227-5459   Info@LungMN.org 

 
 

 
  

Please remember the American Lung Association in your will or trust.  

 

 

Board of Directors 

 

Chair 

James Ehlen, MD 

 

Chair Elect 

Craig Schilling, PharmD 

 

Directors 

Carin Anderson 

Ken Bence 

Gail Brottman, MD 

Angie Carlson, PhD 

Steven Christopher 

Catherine Erickson, RN 

Vicki Klasell 

Susan Kratz 

Heidi Larson 

Audrene Lojovich 

David Midthun, MD 

Lin Nelson 

Sara Ratner 

Arnel Rillo 

Richard Sveum, MD 

Dave Tjaden 

Richard Woellner, MD 

 

Executive Director 

Greg Voss 

 

September 27, 2017 

 

 

To:  St. Paul City Council 

 

From:  Pat McKone, Regional Senior Director  

 

Re:  Support for restricting menthol tobacco to adult only tobacco stores 

 

 

On behalf of the American Lung Association in Minnesota, I am writing to support the 

proposed policy restricting the sale of menthol tobacco products to adult only tobacco 

stores.   

Menthol and other flavored tobacco products are a leading health concern in St. Paul and 

across the country.  Tobacco remains the leading cause of death and disease, including 

almost 90% of all lung disease. Menthol and flavored products are popular with youth as 

evidenced by the data – 24.2% have tried flavored cigars, 18.4% shiha/hookah, and 28.4% 

flavored e-cigarettes.   

The tobacco industry specifically targets communities of color, low-income and LGBTQ.  It’s 

no surprise that these communities are disproportionally impacted by tobacco. 

Tobacco continues to be the leading cause of death and disease in our country and our 

state.  It’s policies like these that will support reducing that impact for future generations. 

Thank you for your leadership on this important health issue. 

 

 

 


